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From: Anne Wells

Sent: 13 May 2018 08:29

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: RVR Railway Robertsbridge TWOA

This issue has become so devisive in our community with a very vociferous (and quite recent) campaign of
those opposed to the reinstatement of the line from Robertsbridge to Bodiam, possibly by a TWOA. There
is no doubt also a sizeable and significant amount of "silent" residents who are in support of the

Railway. A Public Enquiry where the Reports and views of experts can be examined fairly as well as the
views of residents for and against now seems essential. I hope the Secretary of State will take this course.

Anne Wells
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